
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

Memo 
 
To: Board of Education 
From: Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date: April 17, 2025 
Re: Class Size Discussion 

 
A presentation followed by a discussion regarding the district's class size guidelines, current enrollment, 
and sectioning will occur at the board meeting. A copy of the communication sent to the community 
regarding class sizes is attached for your review. 


